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Dear Sir,

Kindly refer to D.O. letter of even number dated
21 August, 2003 written by Shri P.S.S. Thomas, Secretary
General, NHRC regarding the plight of the Denotified and

‘Nomadic Tribal communities. Copy of the letter dated 21.08.2003

is enclosed for ready reference. The details were sought with a
view to have a meaningful assessment of the problem of these
communities. The requisite information has not been received so
far.

We shall be grateful, if you could kindly look into the matter
personally and have the informaucn sent immediately for perusal
of the Commission.

\'\G‘N N\M\X\Ilth kindegards,

N fhﬁ  Yours sincerely,

Shri Pradeep Singh,

Chief Secretary,

U.T. of Andaman & Nicobar Islands,
t Blair.
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